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MEMORANDUM #2021-60 

 
 

DATE: May 12, 2021   
 

TO:  Gregory P. Harrison, City Manager  
 

FROM:  Nathaniel J Watson, Water/Reuse Construction Manager  

 

VIA:  Brian Donovan, Assistant City Manager 
A. Randolph Brown, Utilities Director 

                     Benjamin R. Bray, Utilities Field Superintendent    
 

SUBJECT: Water Interconnect Consultant Construction Services    
  

 

Approval Request:  

 
City Commission approval to award a consultant construction service contract to design 
engineering firm McCafferty Brinson Consulting, LLC. McCafferty Brinson is the 
engineer of record for the subject project and an approved City continuing services 
consultant for water and reuse projects.     
 

Explanation:  
 
In relation to Bid E-11-21 Water System Interconnect Upgrades, the authorization 
would enable the City to further utilize the professional services of the design engineer 
for the subject project.     
The scope of work during construction would also entail system start-up, testing, project 
closeout and required construction phase Administrative Assistance Compliance with 
the associated SRF (State Revolving Fund) loan agreement.   

 

Recommendation: 

 
McCafferty Brinson has previously designed and overseen construction of the City’s 
upgraded Interconnect with the City of Margate. Based upon the aforementioned and 
the City’s prior work affiliation with the consultant, the Utilities Department recommends 
approval of the construction services contract to McCafferty Brinson Consulting, LLC. 
The Consultant Construction Services contract amount is $98,760.00 and shall be 
budgeted through the following account:  
 

❖ 420-7566-533-65.12 CIP#16288 


